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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

M. K. Stoughtenborough

Date:

07/10/15


Subject:
Non-Dues Revenue
Since our Mid-Year Report, Non-Dues Revenue Sales have continued at a steady pace.  The majority of our requests were filled during the 2015 NDPW celebrations. Our Sales page in the Advocate has been  updated and has a more contemporary look and feel to it.  Thanks to Korin Gary for the update.  We are looking at adding new items to our inventory for the upcoming season and clearing out some of our older inventory.
I appreciate opportunity to serve the NADE organization as the Chair for Non-Dues Revenue.

Sincerely,

M. K. Stoughtenborough
